Minutes from the
BPLPOA Spring Board Meeting
Saturday June 4th, 2022

Members: Mary Lin, Jerry, Sharon, Wes, Tim, Mike, Laurie and Tom Hubbard
*Sharon made a motion to approve Fall 2021 minutes Mary Lin second, approved
*Tres. Report

$33,441 total

16 cabins have pd

$560 dues collected

$180 invasion species

Sharon will send out letters to homeowners not on the email list.

*Wes made a motion to approve, Tom second, approved

OLD BUSINESS
*Weed Bed Signs:
Signs are out, Tim spoke to David Fisher about putting his out
*Water Quality:
Tim will continue to do water samples and he'll check with Art to see if he’s still checking
clarity.
*Landing:
Tom will try to find out the times inspectors from the county will be at the landing so we can
get homeowners to volunteer for open times.
*Remind BPL boat owners to keep motors out of the water.... When not in use!
*Decontamination Units:
The type of soil you have will determine what you're required to do with the water after
decontamination.
Ruth Lake had one and has problems with it.
Rabbit Lake has a kiosk with brochures
Tom will call Wade at Parks and Trails to find out about putting up a sign at the landing.

NEW BUSINESS

*Have BPLOA become a member of MN Lakes and Rivers. Which would increase the
member numbers for MN Lakes and Rivers and hopefully help them when dealing with the
state.

*Changes to calendar:

July 23rd
8:30 am Board Meeting  speaker to follow
4:30 pm Pig Roast @ Segars

September 17th
9 am Fall Board Meeting
10 am Road Cleanup

Mike made a motion to approve, Tom second, meeting adjourned
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